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21st September 2021  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
As you are aware, Year 6 will be visiting Robinwood from the 14th - 16th March 2022. We have to provide 
Robinwood with a deposit to secure our booking. The total cost of the trip will be £230.20 per child.  
This will be £207.00 for the cost of Robinwood and then an additional £18.20 per child for the coach. There 
is also a cost of £5.00 per child for insurance.  
  
Please make a payment of £50.00 to secure your child's place on the trip. Payments need to be paid by the 
following dates outlined below:  
  
1) Deposit payment of £50.00 to be made by Thursday 30th September 2021.  
  
2) Payment 2 of £25.00 to be made by 15th November 2021.  
  
3) Final payment remaining of £155.20 to be made by 31st January 2021- 6 weeks before the trip takes 
place.  
  
Parents may choose to pay for the trip all in one go or alternatively you can spread the cost of the 
payments. You will be able to do this via Parent Pay and can make more regular payments if you would like 
to.  
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
  
Kind regards,  
 

 
  
Mrs McAleny  
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